
School Community Council Meeting Notes 
March 7, 2018 

 
1. Review of expenditures on this year’s Land Trust plan 

The land trust plan for this year was amended.  Funds were reallocated from paying for 
instructional aides to providing professional development for teachers and also allocating 
time for PLC team days for instructional planning.  We will have a carry-over this year 
that will help pay for more teacher professional development next year. 

2. Plans for next year 
--Revised schedule for professional learning communities 
Grade level teams will meet three times per week while students attend “specials” 
(library, computers and PE).  One day will be for PLC team meetings.  The other two 
days will be dedicated to math and language arts common assessment planning, data 
review and planning for RTI. 
--Math specialist 
We will have a certified halftime math specialist next year.  Every other week, teachers 
will select students who are not successfully meeting specific standards and the 
specialist will pull those students during their “specials” rotations to remediate.  The 
specialist will also be part of each grade level team’s RTI activities each week. 
--STEAM extension 
Every other week during language arts RTI, teachers will select up to four students to 
send to a STEAM extension activity.  An endorsed teacher will be running these 
activities every other Thursday.  Money earned in our SCC fundraiser will be used to buy 
supplies for this enrichment opportunity. 
--Professional development 
Team leaders will participate in the Solution Tree conference in Salt Lake City next 
October.  The knowledge teachers will gain from this conference will be vital as we move 
forward with our plans for PLC’s. 

3. Land Trust proposed expenditures for next year 
The council voted unanimously for the following spending plan: 

--Registration for Solution Tree (x9): $6,200 
--Substitutes (x9) $2,700 
--Subs for PLC days (x19): $2,000 
--Half-time Math Specialist: $21,000 
--Reading aides (3):  $25,500 
 Total: $57,400 
  
2018-19 allocation: $52,173 
Discrepancy -$5,227 
Estimated carry over from 2017-18 $7,600 
Estimated 2018-19 amount remaining $2,373 
 


